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PRESS RELEASE                                     04 April 2024 

The Malta Chamber extends gratitude to President George Vella and 

welcomes incoming President Miriam Spiteri Debono  

The Malta Chamber of Commerce, Enterprise and Industry extends its heartfelt appreciation to 

President George Vella for his steadfast dedication and service to Malta throughout his tenure. As 

President Vella concludes his term, The Malta Chamber acknowledges his efforts in representing our 

nation with dignity and commitment. 

The Malta Chamber also welcomes incoming President Miriam Spiteri Debono as she assumes the 

responsibilities of the office. The Malta Chamber recognizes President-Elect Spiteri Debono's long-

standing dedication to public service and her commitment to the welfare of our nation. 

As Malta transitions to a new President, The Malta Chamber reaffirms its commitment to working 

collaboratively with President-Elect Spiteri Debono to address the challenges facing our nation and to 

pursue opportunities for growth and development. 

The Malta Chamber extends its best wishes to President George Vella and his wife Mrs. Miriam Vella 

for the future and offers its support to President-Elect Miriam Spiteri Debono and her husband Notary 

Anthony Spiteri Debono as they embark on their new role. 
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